
Rebecca Canright <rebeccagroovypeace@gmail.com> 
 
Hi there! 
As a college student who cares deeply about protecting clean air and water, I strongly 
support HB 2007, also known as the Diesel Bill. This bill directs the Environmental Quality 
Commission to adopt by rule diesel engine emission standards for medium and heavy-duty 
trucks. These emission standards will reduce particulates, improve air quality, and bring 
Oregon up to the standards in California and Washington. 
Thank you for your time and kind consideration! Please again support HB 2007. 
Have a wonderful day. 
 
Sincerely, 
Rebecca Canright 
 
 
--  
Did you know that hummingbirds, dragonflies, dogs and butterflies can all see in ultraviolet 
wavelengths? 
"One touch of nature makes the whole world kin." -William Shakespeare 
 


